
   USIH SUMMER ASSIGNMENTS – 2019-2020 

TRITON REGIONAL HS 

 

 Welcome to United States History I Honors.  The following are the assignments for this summer.  

Please remember that Triton has an Honor Code and it will be strictly enforced.  You may not copy and 

paste from internet sources such as apnotes.com or quizlet and you may not share your work on Google.   

 

● Read Chapters 1-4 in the American Pageant.  While reading, you will outline the chapters utilizing 

a set of Framework/Note-taking Guides.  Upon your return, we will review the information that 

you read in class and complete several assessments covering the content. 

1. Complete the Framework for Period 1 in your classroom 

2. Complete the vocabulary at the bottom of Period 1 Framework. 

3. Begin the notes for Chapters 1- 4 on turnitin.com.  The work will be loaded on the 

calendar. 

 

Serious Suggestions 

 

● Subscribe to the YouTube channel “Jocz Productions” and view the video reviews for American 

Pageant Chapters 1-4. 

● Subscribe to the YouTube channel “Crash Course US History.”  View episodes 1-4 on US History 

Crash Course. 

● Become familiar with the content of the AP US History course as by examining the resources that 

will be posted in the ABOUT of your classroom. 

● *All Period Frameworks will be due on September 9th  unless otherwise noted.  You may e-mail 

me throughout the summer if you have questions about any of the assignments. 

 

**The goal of this course is to have as many students as possible take, and score well on, the AP exam on 

Friday, May 8, 2021.  We will work as a team to accomplish this.  I will provide as much assistance as 

    possible, but you will need to do your part and WORK! 

 

 

 

Turnitin.com Accounts 

 Period 2 – Class 21409240 

   Key – per2 

 

 Period 8 – Class 21409242 

   Key –  per8 

 

Classroom 

  

 Period 2 – bpfgg4 

 Period 8 – ymppxz 

  

 

SIGN UP FOR REMIND   usih20  

 

EXTRA CREDIT – Picture from 1491-1877 for bulletin board 

 
If you should have any questions, you can e-mail me at mchambers@bhprsd.org at any time 

during the summer.  Have a great summer and I look forward to meeting with you in September. 

       -Ms. Chambers 


